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“Amendment of Importer-Exporter Code (IEC) related     
provisions of Foreign Trade Policy 2015-2020’’

Government amended the IEC related provisions under the Foreign Trade Policy, 
2015-2020. Every IEC holder, irrespective of changes, is required to update their IEC 
electronically every year, during the period of April-June; failing which IEC will be 
deactivated. Deactivated IEC may be re-activated on its successful updation.

Source: DGFT Notification No. 58/2015-2020, dated February 12, 2021
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